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Addendum: Notice of Public Hearing in the Matter of  
Integration Plan into the Competitive Trading Bilateral Contract Market (CTBCM) 

submitted by the K-Electric Limited (KEL) for Approval of the Authority 

 
The subject public hearing scheduled for Monday, December 20, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. is 

postponed until further notice due to a local holiday in Islamabad on the afore-mentioned date 

announced by the Federal Government vide Press Release (F.No. 10-I/2021-Min-II) dated 17th 

December 2021 for the upcoming 17th Extra-Ordinary OIC Session. For any further 

clarification/information, the Registrar Office can be contacted at the address mentioned below:  

 
Registrar  

 
NEPRA 

NEPRA Tower, G-5/1 (East), Islamabad  
Tele: 051-9206500/2013200 Fax: 051-9210215/2600026 

E-mail: office@nepra.org.pk 
 

 


